
 

 

 
 
 

4th MEETING OF THE MONITORING COMMITTEE  

OF INTERREG VI-A IPA HUNGARY-SERBIA PROGRAMME 

 
SUMMARY OF THE 4th MC 

 
 
 
The following subjects were presented and discussed by the participants: 
 

• Progress of the programme – JS has informed the MC on the receipt of the closure letter 

for the 2014-2020 programme and on the progress of the present programme. The MA 

makes an overview of the legal framework of the 2028+ programming period.  

• Launch of the 2nd call for proposals – the MC has discussed and approved the 

documentation for the 2nd call for proposals, and that the 2nd call for proposals will also 

feature a reserve list of projects for subsequent funding in case of funding becomes 

available. In addition, the Eligibility of expenditures were updated.  

 


